
From: > 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 2:04 PM 
To: Lorne Harvey <Lorne.Harvey@strathcona.ca> 
Cc: Rod Frank <Rod.Frank@strathcona.ca>;  
Subject: County support for 2024 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Good afternoon Councillor Harvey, 
  
As our local municipal representative, the Board and I would like to thank you for Council’s reception of 
our presentation at the Priorities Committee Meeting on October 17th. We appreciated your questions, 
ideas, and words of support. 
  
As you continue with budget deliberations, we hope and trust that you will consider our request for an 
increase of $200,000 to our annual funding agreement - from $329,797 to $529,797 - for the 2024 
budget season. This increase will allow us to continue to offer the level of service we currently do and 
ensure the wellbeing of Strathcona County’s collection of material culture as we grow into the future. If 
you have any further questions for us, please do let me know. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Mathew and Deb 
  

 
We acknowledge that we are on Treaty 6 territory, traditional lands of Indigenous Peoples 
including First Nations, Métis, and Inuit, and that we are responsible beneficiaries of this Treaty 
and its legacy. We take active efforts toward Truth and Reconciliation. 
  
 




